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2012-07-23 

 

Mr Anand Naidu 

VORTEX 

 

Dear Mr Naidu 

 

SANASE AGM & CONFERENCE : SPONSORSHIP 

 

I refer to your conversation with Mr Anesh Singh and myself regarding the sponsorship for our AGM & 
Conference on 7 & 8 August at the Coastlands Hotel in Umhlanga. According to Mr Singh you are prepared 
to sponsor R15,000.00. 

 

If the sponsorship is paid into our account by Tuesday, 24 July by 16:00 we can offer the following: 

• 2 @ 15 minutes “talk time”. Tuesday, 7 August at 10:30 – 10:45 [just before tea break] and 
Wednesday, 8 August at 10:15 – 10:30 [just before tea break]. Our normal allowance is 1 @ 15 
minutes. 

• Your logo on our conference bag. You need to e-mail me your logo by 12:00 on Tuesday, 24 
July. 

• Adding any promotional material in our conference folder. This should reach me not later than 31 
July @ 230 set[s] of the promotional material. 

• Exhibition area at the venue. 

 

Banking details : SANABO, Nedbank – Kroonstad, Acc no 1124 264 868. 



 

Delivery Address [If sent by courier] : H Maletzki, De Hollandsche Molen 244, on the R301 between Paarl 
& Franschhoek – Tel 021 867 0759 / Cell 082 923 0813. 

 

Postal Address : H Maletzki, P O Box 48, La Motte, 7691. 

 

You will understand that we need confirmation of payment of the sponsorship to enable us to include you in 
the programme and have your logo printed on the bags. Our documents, including the programme, need to 
be printed. They were supposed to be at the printers today, but the latest I can give it to the printers is 
Wednesday, 25th at 08:00. The same goes for the logo on the bag. I was able to stall them till Wednesday 
morning. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Hans Maletzki 

Administrator  


